
From: Multifamily RHIIP [mailto:MultifamilyRHIIP@HUD.GOV]  

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 3:35 PM 
To: MFH-RHIIP-TIPS-L@hudlist.hud.gov 

Subject: RHIIP Listserv #297 - Smoke-Free Housing Toolkits Posted to OHHLHC Website 
Attachments: http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=SmokeFreeHUDLetter.pdf 

 
RHIIP Listserv Posting #297                                                                                    
                                                                                                           February 28, 2013  

 

Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
(RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related publications, news, information and 
occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent determinations and subsidy calculations. 

 
 
Smoke-Free Housing Toolkits Posted to the Office of  Healthy Homes and Lead 

Hazard Control’s (OHHLHC) Website 
 
The Department has posted smoke-free housing toolkits to OHHLHC’s website at 
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/smokefreetoolkits1 and a cover letter introducing 
these toolkits has been attached to this message.  These toolkits were developed by the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development and its partners, the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention, the American Lung Association, and the American Academy of 
Pediatrics and are designed to provide information on smoke-free housing policies and 
suggested steps to take when implementing a smoke-free housing plan. 
 

 
  

You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at 
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm 
 

Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP related 
information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm 

  

Please do not reply to this email.   This email account will not respond to incoming messages. 

 

 


